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Dear Director, 
 
In this day and age why is it acceptable to allow cruel practises against animals to exist. These 
poor greyhounds are SENTIENT beings and know love and understanding when it is given to 
them. However the government seems to think it is ok to treat these beautiful dogs in barbaric 
ways. Do you know what it is like to feel pain and fear. Be alone not knowing what is going to 
happen to you. Stop allowing all the cruel actions taken upon these dogs. I am so sick of 
everything being about money. One day the animals will have their justice upon humankind. 
Karma is just around the corner. At least a lethal injection is more humane. Stop the cruelty now, 
PLEASE for us and our grandchildren. We have 7 grandchildren growing up in a world of total 
cruelty against animals.  
 
 
Thank You 
 
 
Monica and Bruce Pung and 7 grandchildren 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Monica Pung 
 


